Onedustice: Every dollar doubled - all for justice
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Dear Pamela,

I'm reaching out today to invite you to make a donation to
Onelustice before midnight on December 31st.

A group of committed Onelustice supporters have launched a New

gift. Every donation will truly make a difference!

Your kind gift will bring free legal help to families, immigrants,
veterans, and others facing pressing legal problems.
Californians facing legal barriers to basic necessities like housing,
medical care, freedom from violence, and even food or clean water
will receive the help they need.

Your gift will have double the impact - thank you!
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Text Box
Plenty of links to the donate page.


We all believe in the promise of justice for all. We have faith in a
justice system that works for everyone. And we agree that the
system should work for any person who needs it — not just those who
can afford it.

This holiday season, you can help end needless suffering from
solvable legal problems by making a donation before New Year’s
Eve,

Give the Gift of

Justice for All!

With gratitude,

Julia R. Wilson
CEQO




P.S. It's easy to donate online on our secure donation page.
Your donation before December 31st will achieve the New Year's
Eve $50,000 challenge and have double the impact. Thank you!

Dur Contact Information
Onelustice

433 California Street, Suite B15
San Francisco, CA 94104

(415) 834-0100
www.onejustice.org
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